
From: DrSagarjeet singh [mailto:drsagarjeet@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 4:26 PM 
To: imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: Sundeep Sahitia PEO SKP; BULEDI LOLAI, Ghulam Hussain 
Subject: Request to issue warning letters to UCPOs District Shikarpur  

 

Dear Imran  
 
This is for your kind information that  On 19th August 2019  Four of our UCPOs have left out of duty 

station without giving leave notice.  
On contacting them, they advice they are out of city and need a approved leave , It is not allowed to take 
leave the duty station and then ask for leave (even not informing by themselves first).  
 
The leave was not approved for them and we advice to give them a warning of not doing this act again as 
this would risk their duties in future. 
 
Kindly Issue the warning letter to all Four UCPOs so that no one can repeat such kind of act in future, 
 
1) Mr.Yasir Qazi UCPO UC Thanhiro  
2) Mr.Riaz UC Humayon  
3) Mr.Naem Bapar UC Peer bux Shujhrah  
4) Mr.Niaz UC Garhi dakho  
 
 
Thanks 

 
--  

Regards 

 

Dr.Sagar Singh  
Polio Eradication Officer, 
World Health Organization, UNOPS 
Dist: Shikarpur, North Sindh. 
Contact No: (+92) 3337300576. 
 


